
June 9, 2023 

 

Hon. Jean-Yves Duclos 

Minister of Health 

House of Commons  

Ottawa, Ontario, Canada K1A 0A6  

hcminister.ministresc@hc-sc.gc.ca 

Hon. Carolyn Bennett 

Minister of Mental Health and Addictions 

House of Commons  

Ottawa, Ontario, Canada K1A 0A6 

mhaminister.ministresmd@hc-sc.gc.ca 

 

 Re:  Standard drink and health warning labels for alcohol containers sold in Canada 

 

Dear Ministers Duclos and Bennett,  

I am writing on behalf of my provincial/territorial Chief Medical Officer of Health colleagues to 

express our individual support for the recommendation from the updated national guidance on 

Alcohol and Health (Canadian Guidance on Alcohol and Health) that Health Canada develop 

regulations requiring standard drink and health warning labelling on alcohol products.  
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